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Six faculty members and 20 students from Stockton University recently traveled 
to Bogota, Colombia, to visit universities, observe clinical sites and engage in cul-
tural activities in the region. 

Victoria Schindler, associate professor of Occupational Therapy, who has led the 
Stockton trip for the past two years, said the experience allows students to gain a 
greater understanding of their future professions by visiting two different univer-
sities and observing clinical sites tailored to their disciplines. This year’s students 
represented Stockton’s Occupational Therapy, Physical Therapy, Nursing and 
Communication Disorders programs. 

During the trip, which took place from March 11-18, the Stockton group took cam-
pus tours, made presentations and engaged in collaborative dialogue with faculty 
and students from Occupational Therapy, Physical Therapy and Speech Pathology51ni8-t1-18,kton Unidad del Rosariog and 
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Women’s History Month Celebrated with University-wide Events
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Faculty, Students Participate in Social Work Advocacy Day

Continued from previous page

Presenters included: Lewis Leitner, professor of Man-
agement; Elizabeth Lacey, assistant professor of Marine 
Science; Joel Caplan, associate professor of Criminal Jus-
tice at Rutgers University, deputy director of the Rutgers 
Center on Public Security, and son of Stockton Associate 
Professor Ron Caplan; Nazia Kazi, assistant professor of 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/stockton_edu/albums/72157666154534461
http://crispinc.org/2016swsad/
http://crispinc.org/2016swsad/
http://www.socialworkers.org/advocacy/documents/issue_brief-medicare_reimbursement.pdf
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Space Management Committee Announces Room Change
Students, faculty and staff in the Performing Arts program will benefit from additional space as a result of a recommendation 
made by the Space Management Committee and approved by President Harvey Kesselman.

The School of Arts & Humanities (ARHU) requested use of room M205B, located within the dance studio in M205. Stockton 
Production Services is the current user of the M205B. Since the department no longer operate a TV studio in M205, it agreed 
to relocating the items currently stored in the space. The Performing Arts program will use the space for storage and house a 
refrigerator for cold packs often needed for first aid by the dancers.

“The un酐ѠЀthis space for storage and to houn酐ѠЀrefrigerator will be very beneficial for the Performing Arts faculty and 

http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=304&pageID=1
mailto:stocktontimes@stockton.edu
mailto:distinctive%40stockton.edu?subject=distinctive%40stockton.edu

